
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Roy C. Benavides Ed.D., Superintendent

SUBJECT: CONTRACT EXTENSION RECOMMENDATION FOR HEAD 
FOOTBALL COACHES/CAMPUS ATHLETIC COORDINATORS [BG-B]

DATE: June 15, 2004

The Board is to review contract extension recommendation for head football 
coaches/campus athletic coordinators.

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve contract extension 
recommendation as presented for head football coaches/campus athletic coordinators.

********************

Respectfully Submitted,

Roy C. Benavides, Ed.D.  Wendell Sollis
Superintendent  Assistant Superintendent for

 Human Resources


